
The Kearney Family YMCA is a 501(c)3 nonprofit organization committed to strengthening our community. 
The YMCA provides a variety of programs that support educational achievement, active lifestyles, health/
wellness, chronic disease intervention, childcare, summer day camp, water safety, homework help, and family 
programs. By investing in our kids, our health, and our neighbors, the Kearney Family YMCA ensures that 
everyone, regardless of age, income, or background, has the opportunity to thrive—thereby strengthening 
our community.

The Kearney Family YMCA "Healthier Tomorrow" public fundraising campaign is financing building 
enhancements  and improvements, including a spacious ground-floor Wellness Center with a wealth of 
fitness equipment and large windows, a new main entrance, and a newly created community meeting rooms 
and learning kitchen and  STEM Classrooms.
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